NEWS AND NOTICES

Readers are invited to submit to the Secretary of the Institute news items of interest
Personal Items

Mr. J. C. Bain, formerly Chief Statistician of the Abitibi Power & Paper
Company, Ltd., Toronto, Canada is now Director of Operational Research
Projects for the Associated Merchandising Corporation, New York. In this new
position he will direct work in Operational Research and its allied fields applied
to the operations of department stores.

Dr. Allan Birnbaum, formerly Statistician of the National Foundation for
Infantile Paralysis, is now Lecturer and Director of the Statistical Consulting
Service in the Department of Mathematical Statistics, Columbia University.

Dr. Robert W. Burgess, formerly Economist and Actuary, Western Electric
Company, was retired under the age rule in July, 1952, and was a consultant
in Business and Economic Statistics for the next six months. In February, 1953
he became Director, Bureau of the Census, Washington, D. C.

Dr. Enrique Cansado, after completing his appointment as Visiting Professor
at the University of California at Los Angeles (1951-1952), is now working in
Santiago, Chile as Visiting Professor of General Statistics at the-hew Inter Amer-
ican Training Center of Economic and Financial Statistics (Avenida Republica
517).

Dr. George B. Dantzig is now Research Mathematlclan with the Rand Cor-
poration, Santa Monica, California.

Dr. Herbert A. David, who recently received his Ph.D. degree from the
University of London, has been appointed to the Section of Mathematical
Statistics of the Commonwealth Scientific and Industrial Research Organiza-
tion, Australia and will be stationed at the Sheep Biology Laboratory, Prospect,
N.S.W., Australia.

Mr. Gregory M. Dillon, who was recalled to duty in the Army two years ago
as a captain, has returned from Army Field Forces Board # 4, Fort Bliss, Texas
to his position in the Treasurer’s Department, E. I. duPont-de Nemours and
Company, Wilmington, Delaware.

Mr. Robert Fagot, who has recently been recalled to active duty as an Aerol-
ogy Officer in the Navy for a period of 18-24 months, is now attached to Fleet
Weather Central, Kodiak, Alaska. '

Professor Wayne W. Gutzman, who was recently discharged from the Navy,
has resumed his duties as Professor of Mathematics at the University of South
Dakota.

Dr. Gordon M. Harrington, formerly Research Associate with the Educational
Research Corporation, Cambridge, Massachusetts, is now with the Connecticut
State Department of Education at Consultant-in-Research.

Professor Paul G. Homeyer has resumed his duties at the Statistical Labora-
tory, Iowa State College, Ames, Iowa after serving as Statistical Lecturer and
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